~ The Primary Post ~

Jennifer Register, Principal

Sonya Shelton, Assistant Principal

December 2023



Important Dates

- **December 4 Carthage** Christmas Parade - Downtown Carthage
- **December 5 –** Christmas Extravaganza - Performing Arts Center at CHS @ 6:00
- **December 12 13 Christmas** Parties - Classroom Teachers will provide more details!
- December 12 & 13 Early Release @ 1:25!
- **December 13** End of 3rd Six Weeks!
- December 14 January 1 -Christmas Holidays!
- January 2 Staff Development Day!
- **January 3 –** Classes resume!
- **January 5 -** Report Cards go home!

Principal's News I hope that you all had a

wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and are ready to enter into a beautiful Christmas season!

Our students have already enjoyed taking Christmas pictures, participating in the Polar Express event and making Christmas ornaments. They will soon enjoy the Christmas Extravaganza and Christmas parties. The kids are certainly having fun and making memories with their classmates!

In addition, our campus made a **HUGE** contribution of canned goods and non-perishable food items to Mission Carthage and King's Pantry! Thank you so very much for your support and generosity!

In closing, our campus has quickly gone from "Gobble, Gobble, Gobble!" to "Ho, Ho, Ho!" As I meander throughout the building, I see Pilgrims, Indians, and pumpkins coming down and snowmen, elves, and Christmas trees going up! It looks spectacularly seasonal around this place and I LOVE IT! I hope you all enjoy a safe and restful holiday break filled with special moments and happy times with family and loved ones!

Merry Christmas & Happy, Happy New Year! All my love ~ Jennífer Register

Counselor's Corner

Dear Parents,

This six weeks our students will be studying the character trait RESPONSIBILITY. When adults think of responsibility, we think of such things as accountability, diligence, and self-discipline. For our primary children, we feel the following five themes are appropriate:

- Think about others.
- Do your own work.
- Be reliable.
- Keep trying.
- Do the right thing.

We hope you will discuss these behaviors with your children.



Carthage Primary School will be taking nominations for Kindergarten GT during the month of January. This is for current Kindergarten students! Nominations for First Grade GT will be taken during the month of March. You can come by the office at Primary for more details.





















